From: Leah Campbell [mailto:euphoriaaesthetics@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 8:24 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Letter of Objection

Good afternoon, to whom it may concern | would like to make it known that my family vehemently opposes the opening
of a new gas bar and coffee shop that is proposed by DP Murphy and Irving in Borden-Carleton. The establish is not
needed as Ceretti’s and Howatt’s PLUS the Gateway Petroleum have done an upstanding job of meeting and exceeding
demands of the local public as well as the traveling public. These family owned and operated establishments that
already exist are staples in the community that make our community what it is — if we allow another gas bar it will ruin
one of these amazing families that have supported our community, our children and seniors, for 100 years.

Kind regards,

Leah and Robert Diamond



